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Let’s do lunch!
Wednesday, June 2, 2010

Day’s Inn & Suites - Richfield
Lisa Ryan

Founder of Appreciation Strategies
11:45  -  Informal Networking     	
12:00  -  Light lunch served    	

12:30  -  Speaker
1:00  -    Adjourn

Members admitted  free with a reservation.
Please R.S.V.P. to 330-659-3300 by June 1.

Non-members  bring $11 check payable to Richfield Chamber of Commerce
No-shows will be invoiced $11 for their reserved lunch.
Invite an associate. Bring your business cards to share.

President’s Corner

	 I am excited 
to announce that the 
Chamber Scholarship 
Committee has voted 
on the applications 
received this year.  
The  Chamber  has 
awarded six-$1000.00 
scholarships to Revere 
g r a d u a t e s .   T h e 
scholarships will be 
presented June 4.  This 
was made possible 
from the sponsors and 
participants in the annual “Links for 
Education” golf outing.  This is our 
13th year of providing scholarships to 
Revere graduates.  Please check the 
chambers Web site for more information 
and registration forms.  If you can’t 
make it, consider being a sponsor.

	 I would like to give a special 
thank you from the Chamber to Janet 
Jankura.  Janet is a Richfield Township 
Trustee.  She gave the “State of the Town” 
presentation at last month’s luncheon.  
Janet did a great job explaining how the 
Township is doing with current and future 
projects.

					   
					   

Sweet Corn Challenge Registration 
Open

	 The plans are mostly in place 
for the Chambers annual bicycle event.  
The 17th Annual Eddy’s Bike Shop 
Sweet Corn Challenge will bring a 
couple thousand people to town on July 
25 and leave behind the funds that help 
the Chamber to operate.  Because of 
the money generated by the event, the 
Chamber is able to have an executive 
secretary and an office with a strong 
community presence that offers a support 
system to the business.  In addition, the 
original purpose of the event has been 
maintained, which was to stop the decline 
of the central area or “downtown” of 

Richfield, which is  the 
main identifier of the 
town.  Eight businesses 
have been awarded 
significant grants from 
the SCC profits to 
restore or update their 
historic buildings.  We 
are especially grateful 
to the 2010 sponsors 
of the event: Eddy’s 
B i k e  S h o p ,  C C G 
Energy  So lu t ions .  
Giant Eagle, Glencairn, 
Empaco, Tim’s Custom 

Electric, Fussy Cleaners, Regina Health 
Center, OSA of Nurse Anesthetists, OE 
Connection and Dr. Farkas, who provided 
first aid kits.  Registration is now open.  
Pick up a brochure and registration 
forms at the Chamber office or visit 
sweetcornride.com  Sign up your family, 
a team from your office or you alone and 
cycle around several communities with 
over 2,000 of your best friends.  Thank 
you to all who have volunteered to work 
before, during and after the event.  We 
can always use more help.  For more 
information about the event, please call  
Sue Serdinak at the Chamber,(330) 659-
3300.		  			 
					   
					   
	

																              
			       13th Annual “Links For Education” Golf Outing

to be held on Wednesday, June 16, at St. Bernard Country Club in Richfield.  

Please contact Karen Smik at (330) 659-4750 or kls1650@roadrunner.com



				Mark your calendar

						June 2 		Luncheon		11:45 a.m.	  Quality Inn & Suites Richfield			
						June 9			Board meeting  	7:00 a.m. 	  ScripType Publishing
						June 18		Newsletter Deadline	
						


